Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/23/2018 9:50:36 PM

First name: Brenda Last name: Frey Organization:

Title:

Comments: Reject Ruby Mountains Oil and Gas Leasing

May 23, 2018

Jenna Padilla, U.S. Forest Service

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

I am writing to urge you to deny the U.S. Bureau of Land Management's request that you open up the Ruby Mountains of the Humboldt-Toiyabe National Forest to oil and gas leasing.

To pamper to special interests the oil and gas companies and risking the Ruby Mountains would not be a smart thing to do. It will destroy the area that both humans and wildlife cannot afford to have an accident and there will be one it is just a matter of when.

Please do the right thing and do not allow this to happen.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

Sincerely,

Brenda

Sincerely,

Ms. Brenda Frey 4536 Seneca Street West Seneca, NY 14224 (716) 675-5545 brenda.frey@rocketmail.com